10 Dorothesa,

Mount Clemens,
Michigen L8OL3

February 18, 1989
VMr, Nelson L, Llewellyn,
Secretary, )
The Welsh National /YW
Gymenfa Ganu, Inc., ijl
662 Melwood Drive N.E., /
Warren, Ohio LLL83

Dear Mr, Llewellyn,

Thank you for your kind communication of February 1L, also for
the- re that will be helpful in the absence of information from
,/f%?tsbur. ! I have received some photographs of the committee, but
_that is a211l. It would be nice to receive greater co-operstion from
the sponsoring orgenization, as time is running out for adequate
exposure in our Welsh-American publications.

e
To do the job well, as each Nationsl gymanfa festival ends, annoé;g-
cements and advertising for the next should immediately begin. It 1is A
not just good enough to think that everythingz will fall in place once
e successful bid has been made. I can only hope that our friends in
Pittsburgh will grow a little more enterprising in the time we have
left for a successful public relations program.

Prior to receiving your letter, I had written to a good source
in Ceernarfon, recuesting some information on the Masonic Choir,
Anticipating response from that direction within the next few weeks,
I feel confident that we should be able to do well with advance
publicity. Along with what you may be gble to make avallable, the
writine of press relesses and feature stories cen be mede much easier.,

I will have a story in the March issue of NINNAU touching on the
Pittsburgh event, meinly reflections on the 1938 and the 1965 Netionsls
in the city. I was not st the former, but I was there in 1965, when

we had & most enjoyable pymenfe, with everything contained under one
roof at the Hilton. It was on thet occasion that our mutual friend,

Morris Wrench, was acclaimed as one of the great conductors of our
Welsh-American world. I reslly enjoy his letters. Morris has en
effervescent sense of humor.

Yes, we hove to be in Niagaras Falls, when it will be s privilege

to meet with you again., Our kindest regards snd best wishes to you
and Mrs, Llewellyn.

Very sincerely,

S

Jo . Moreans



P.S.--When you have the opvortunity (no hurry), could you send me
» about twelve sheets of the official 1989 stationery? Later
on the copies will be valuable in effecting introduction to
oublishers and editors other than NINNAU and Y Drych., Thank
TOuU.




